

Saints Herald

January 19, 2018 Volume 1, Number 19

Main Office

Phone: 317-783-7759 Fax: 317-781-5984

Luz Caldera
Administrative Assist
Ext. 101
lcaldera@centralcatholicindy.org

Ruth Hurrle Principal Ext. 103 rhurrle@centralcatholicindy.org

Michael McFadden Assistant Principal Ext. 104 mmcfadden@centralcatholicindy.org

Rose Mary Sublette Social Worker Ext. 126 rsublette@archindy.org

Pattie Orrick IMPACT Afterschool Director Ext. 120 porrick@centralcatholicindy.org

Follow Us!

Web:

http:www.centralcatholicindy.org



@centralcatholicindy



@CCSSaintsIndv

Principal's Corner:

There are many exciting things coming up for the second part of the month of January here at Central Catholic. We wanted to give you information on the major events coming up so families can plan on attending the events.

Next Friday evening, we will have our Technology Fun Night from 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm. The cost of admission is \$5 per person and the money raised will go towards buying supplies for our STEM lab next year, including a 3-D printer! Parents are required to attend the event with your child(ren). We will have various games throughout the building, including X-Box 360 games, PlayStation games, and Wii games. This event will be fun for the entire family.

This event is the kick-off to our annual Catholic Schools Week beginning on Monday, January 29th. We will have several events happening that week, more information will be sent home about specific events about Catholic Schools Week in the newsletter a week from today.

On Tuesday, January 30th from 6:30-8:30, we will have our Enrollment Fair for the 2018-2019 school year. This is a time for families to come in and start the registration process for next school year. We are also encouraging current families to bring other families that are looking for a school next year to come and learn more about what Central Catholic has to offer. Families that refer another family to the school will be given some free Central Catholic swag for your wardrobe.

For current families who are up to date with their tuition payments, they may have their 2018-2019 \$100 registration fee rolled into their February-May tuition payments so that they do not have to come up with the full \$100 fee now. If you have any questions about your tuition account or would like more information about this incentive, please contact Mr. McFadden.

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, January 30th and throughout the week of January 29th celebrating Catholic Schools.

Extracurricular News!

- ~4th grade Boys Basketball game: Saturday, January 20th at 3:00 at Nativity
- ~Skating Party: Monday, January 22nd from 6:00-8:00 at Wheels of Wonder. Admission \$2.00
- ~Weekly Mass: Wednesday, January 23rd at 8:30. 4th grade will be hosting mass that day.
- ~Technology Fun Night: Friday, January 26th from 6:30-8:30 at school. Admission: \$5.00
- ~Family Night/Enrollment Fair: Tuesday, January 30th from 6:30-8:30 at school.